
[image: image3.png]UNIVERSITY



[image: image1.png]



February 18, 2016

Mr. John Long

Somerville City Clerk

Somerville City Hall

93 Highland Avenue

Somerville, MA  02143

Dear Mr. Long:

We are enclosing the University Accountability report for the Spring semester, 2016, as required under the city’s ordinance.  Students were not allowed to register for classes unless they provided a local address.  

The attached spreadsheet reports an off-campus address for each student who lists Somerville as his/her local residence.  The spreadsheet also includes class or expected date of graduation.  

We continue to maintain the complete directory required by the ordinance. The list of properties owned and operated by Tufts as student residents remains the same as the one we submitted on October 23, 2015.

Please let me know if you or the Board of Aldermen requires additional information.

Sincerely,
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Barbara Rubel

Director
120 Packard Avenue, Medford, MA 02155  |  tel: 617.627.3780  |  fax: 617.627.3383 |  http://www.tufts.edu/home/neighbors

